
The NASONVILLE HOLIDAY SHOP is coming soon!

What is the Nasonville Holiday Shop?

The gym will be transformed into a “store” in which students can do their holiday shopping for their family!

Students can bring small amounts of money and a list of family members they would like to shop for, to school.

Blank lists will be sent home with students prior to shopping. Items in the shop range in price from  $0.25 to

$5.00.  All items are donated!  After students purchase the items, volunteers will wrap the gifts purchased

for mom and dad for students in grades K-3.  Goodies for other family members will be placed in a bag to be

wrapped at home and put under the tree.  Students in grades 4-6 will have all gifts placed in a bag to be

wrapped. The items your child purchased will be sent to their classrooms to take home before winter break.

All money raised will be donated to Memory Lane

Farm in Marshfield, WI. This organization gives

hands-on, farm-based learning experiences to children

and adults. Various programming through Memory Lane

Farm meets the educational, emotional, and restorative

needs of youth, adults, and families within our community.

A donation jar will be available if you are interested in

giving straight donations to this organization.

How can YOU help?

1. Donate items for our sale!

We are in need of things to sell to the students!  These items do not need to be new; gently used is okay. We

will accept: board games, stuffed animals, toys, pictures, picture frames, candles, books, knick knacks, dishes,

tools (not sharp), household items, etc. In years past, we’ve been very short on men’s gifts, so those would be

helpful to have! We will NOT accept: movies, video games, make-up, fingernail polish, clothing (hats, scarves,

and gloves are allowed), dangerous items, or items with logos for alcohol, tobacco, or inappropriate sayings.

Please bring items to the office. We are accepting donations from December 12th until December 15th. Any

items that are not sold by the end of the sale will be donated.

2. Donate paper bags, holiday gift bags, tags, tape, and/or wrapping paper!

3. Help with sales and wrapping!

We need adults to help students go through the shopping process, collect money, and wrap gifts.  This will all happen

during school day hours on December 16th and 19th. Please check the Nasonville PTO’s Facebook Page at the

beginning of December for a volunteer sign-up sheet. ALL VOLUNTEERS WHO ARE IN THE BUILDING

DURING THE DAY MUST HAVE AN APPROVED BACKGROUND CHECK ON FILE WITH THE OFFICE.

If you have an interest in helping us, or have questions, please contact:
Mrs. Altman (altmanb@marshfieldschools.org)

We appreciate your help!
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